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Askin, Tim

From: Robert Brown <robertb@guardianpcs.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2022 12:51 PM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Cc: Patricia Herman
Subject: Re: 3041 N. Sherman Blvd. Milwaukee
Attachments: image001.jpg

My apologies gutters are Royal Brown. Soffit repair is almond  
 
On Thu, Aug 25, 2022, 12:47 PM Historic Preservation Commission <HPC@milwaukee.gov> wrote: 

Thank you. We should be able to get to this early next week.  

  

From: Robert Brown <robertb@guardianpcs.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2022 12:45 PM 
To: Historic Preservation Commission <HPC@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: Patricia Herman <pherman@guardianpcs.com> 
Subject: Re: 3041 N. Sherman Blvd. Milwaukee 

  

Yes K style aluminum 5" gutters. Factory finish color almond  

  

On Thu, Aug 25, 2022, 12:17 PM Historic Preservation Commission <HPC@milwaukee.gov> wrote: 

Please indicate the shape/profile of the gutters, the material, and the finish.  

  

For example: K type, aluminum, factory paint finish.  

  

Tim Askin, Senior Planner 

Historic Preservation Commission 

City of Milwaukee 

414-286-5712 

Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov  
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From: Patricia Herman <pherman@guardianpcs.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2022 9:39 AM 
To: Historic Preservation Commission <HPC@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: Robert Brown <robertb@guardianpcs.com> 
Subject: 3041 N. Sherman Blvd. Milwaukee 

  

Please see the attached application and addendum regarding a requested COA for this property.  

  

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

  

Thank you! 

 
 

Patti Herman 

Guardian Inc. 

Office: 414-226-5619 | Direct: 414-812-0040 

https://guardianexts.com 

 

The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location.

 

  

“This message may contain confidential information only for the intended recipient(s). Should you receive this message 
by mistake, please inform me, delete this message from your mailbox, and do not forward it or any part of it to anyone 
else. Thank you very much for your cooperation and understanding.” 

  

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted from the 
public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release 
upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at 
www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  

 You don't often get email from pherman@guardianpcs.com. Learn why this is important  


